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February 17th, 2021 

 

To:  The City of Toronto 
 Department of Buildings and Inspections 

Attention: Sacha Franjic, Building Inspector 

Re: Letter for Occupancy 
 Interior Renovations to 13th Floor 
 5700 Yonge Street 
 North York, ON    M2M 4K2 
 
Proj. No: 19.32023.00 

Building Permit Number:  19 245 364 
 

 

During the course of construction of this project, personnel from our firm visited the site in order to 
carry out general review of the Work. On the basis of our review, we have determined that the 
construction has been carried out to Substantial Completion in general conformity with the Interior 
Design documents which formed the basis for the issuance of the building permit. The majority of the 
construction is complete, with the exception of some minor deficiencies and some finish material 
applications, that do not affect the ability to occupy the space. 

Electrical and Mechanical Engineering letter issued under separate cover. 

We trust you will find this information satisfactory, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours Truly,  

HOK, Inc. 

per: 

  

Laura Jones 
Individual BCIN # 32220, Firm BCIN #28986 
Practice Leader 

cc:  Ralph Dopping, Questrade Financial Group 
 

 


